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CAM #22-1017 
 

 
                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #22-1017   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
DATE: October 18, 2022 
 
TITLE: ERP and What’s Next - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3, and 4) 
 

 
The Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) Software System went live on October 4, 2022. 
A presentation will be provided by the Finance Department on the efficiencies with the 
implementation of the ERP.   
 
 

 
Prepared by:   Linda Short, Deputy Director, Finance 
   Glenn Marcos, Chief Procurement Officer/Assistant Director,  
   Finance 

   Matthew Eaton, Sr. Administrative Assistant, Finance 
  
Department Director: Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager/Finance Director 


